
  

 

 

27th Sep 2021 

 

  

 

Notification: Final DSB Consultation Report for UPI Fee Model Published 

 

   

 

Audience: All DSB UAT Users 

 

Notification details:   

• The final DSB consultation report pertaining to the initial service offering and UPI Fee Model is now available here for download and review. Proposals 

approved by industry will be taken forward and reflected in the UPI service to be launched in 2022. 

  

This email has been sent to all DSB users and those who have formally asked to be notified of DSB updates. Please share with relevant colleagues and other 

industry participants who you feel may wish to be informed. 

Regards, 

DSB Technical Support Team  
 

 

  

 

https://anna-dsb.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9d7b57dd3f8153971eb6adc37&id=1482d88dcd&e=5946bfd091

